March 18th, 2024

Superintendent, Susan Swartz & Scotia-Glenville Board of Education
Scotia-Glenville Central School District

900 Preddice Parkway

Scotia, NY 12302

Dear Superintendent Swartz & members of the Board,

Please accept this letter as my formal resignation from the position of Director of Technology at
Scotia Glenville Central School District. | entered this position with a great deal of enthusiasm
and confidence in my ability to advance the district from a technology standpoint.

However, as we all know, change is inevitable and simply a fork in the road on the journey.
Susan & members of the board, | am genuinely thankful for the opportunity | was afforded to
return to Scotia-Glenville and work with an amazing group of faculty, staff & students. That is the
single reason that makes this decision extremely difficult.

Susan and Drew, | am also genuinely thankful for the opportunity to have worked with you
again. | learned a great deal from both of you and | am grateful for that.

My last day will be close of business on April 19th, 2024.

Sincerely,




